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® MULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATING PROCESS 
P O BOX 307 ISANDO 1600 

TELEPHONE : 011 397-1198 FAX : 011 397-2211 

2 November 1993 

Mr A D Malan 
204 Malvin Court 

Cor Fife & O’Reilly Road 
Berea 
2198 

Dear Mr Malan 

re : REQUEST TO ADDRESS THE NEGOTIATING COUNCIL 

With reference to your letter dated 8 October 1993, requesting the opportunity to address the 
Negotiating Council regarding the Welfare System. It will unfortunately, not be possible for 
you to address the Council personally. There is a longstanding rule that no individuals 
address the Negotiating Council. 

Your letter has been passed on to the relevant Technical Committee as a submission to be 
taken into consideration when preparing their report. 

Yours sincerely 

Eloff 
: ADMINISTRATION 

   


